
  Weekly newsletter of Tedburn St Mary Primary School     Autumn 1 Week 2 13/9/19 

Open the Book 

Thank you to the church who 
came along to perform the 
story of Moses. The chil-
dren really enjoyed it and 

look forward to seeing more 
stories across the year. 

BEST ATTENDANCE CLASS for week 
beginning 2/9 is: Willow and Birch 

Meet the Teacher 16/10 

Oak Class—Runnage 
Farm 

18/9– 
20/9 

Harvest Festival 30/9 

Grounds Afternoon* 4/10 

Fire Service—
Oak/Birch* 

11/10 

Parents’ Evenings 14/10 
15/10 

Farmwise—Oak/Ash 15/10 

Half Term 21/10-
25/10 

* Details to follow  

On Monday 16th September 
there will be the opportunity to 
drop in to your child's class, to 
meet their class teacher and 

see what work they have start-
ed this term. These will be 

starting at 2.30, so please feel 
free to pop along. 

Our Harvest Festival celebrations 
will be held on Monday 30th Sep-

tember at 9.30 in the 
church. You are all wel- come to come along 
and support. We would like the children to bring in 
some tinned produce, which the church are going to 
donate directly to the Petrock’s Centre in Exeter 

Our new school council is up and run-
ning, with the children taking real 
ownership of organising meetings, 
setting agendas and helping imple-
menting new ideas. New roles within 
the School council will see James 
organising sporting events, Zara or-
ganising Young leader lunchtime ac-
tivities and Lexi running our new ECO council. The chil-
dren already have lots of exciting ideas that they want 
to do within school. They are currently renaming our 

school teams for this year. 

 They are looking 
forward to bringing 
new ideas that can 
be used across 
school for the year 
and representing the 
school. 

This year we are continu-
ing to use and develop our 
PSHE scheme  ‘Jigsaw’ . 

This enables us to help us 
support children’s well 

being and develop a mind-
fulness approach across 

school. The children were 
reminded of jigsaw char-

acters in assembly this 
week and they are Jack, Jaz, Jem, Jenny, Jez, Jeno and 
Joe.  These will be used again this year as part of class 

teaching to support children with worries or problems, to 
listen to ideas and create well being and calmness in ses-
sions. This half term the whole school theme is linked to 

‘Being me in my world’. Monday’s assembly will always intro-
duce the focus for the week and link to what the children 

learn in their Jigsaw sessions. 


